

ST SAVIOUR CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

FOLD ROAD, STONECLOUGH, RADCLIFFE, MANCHESTER M26 1EU Telephone:01204 333437 Email:office@st-saviourringley.bolton.sch.uk

NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING 29th October 2018

Monday	Gymnastics Year 3 & 4 - 3:15pm-4:15pm
Tuesday	
Wednesday	Nasal Flu Vacinations Rec, Y1,Y2,Y3,Y4 & Y5, Multi Skills Year 5 & 6 - 3:15pm-4:15pm
Thursday	
Friday	

Last Weeks Attendance Figures

Rec- 99.35%, Year 1 - 95.67%, Year 2 -96%, Year 3-98.33%, Year 4-99.67%, Year 5 -96%, Year 6 -94%. Congratulations to Year 4 this week.

I would like to welcome everyone back after the half term holiday, and firstly say I'm delighted to announce that Mrs Donica-Browne will join our staff as a special needs assistant. She will be working predominantly in Year 4. Miss Lee will also join us working in our after school club. I'm sure everyone will make them welcome.

We finally got the cross country results as the half term ended. Both boys and girls teams finished 5th so, with no other school having both teams in the top 8 we won the overall Bolton Championship. This is wonderful news and shows the great team effort displayed by every member taking part. Training will continue, weather permitting. Anybody coming on Wednesday needs to have leggings, or tracksuit bottoms, and trainers. We will be having just years 3 & 4 this week, then everybody in the juniors after that.

Our football team finished their league fixtures before the break. We hope there will be 5 a side competitions in November.

Year 2 & 3 had great trips to Warrington Museum & Wakefield Coal Mining Museum before the holidays. Apologies for the late return of one of the classes.

Thank you to any parents who came to our recent open afternoon. If you know anybody who has a child due to start Reception in September 2019, and they were unable to attend our open afternoon, we would be happy to arrange a mutually convenient time for them to visit.

Our parents evening will take place on 12th & 13th November. Further details will follow this week.

Poppies will be on sale from next Monday, there will also be other items for sale, please see below for further information.

Nasal Flu vaccinations for Reception, through to, and including Year 5, will take place this Wednesday.

As it gets closer to the Christmas period you will need to be able to purchase tickets for Christmas performances, with this in mind please make sure you are able to access the SIMS Agora online payment account for your child, if you are experiencing difficulties with logging in please contact the office as soon as possible so this can be rectified.

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. To log into the online payment system click on the following link www.payyourschool.co.uk Subscribe to receive our weekly newsletter by email or download our mobile app, where you can find info about Newsletters, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. The app is available from the Google Play Store and the App Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on Facebook & Twitter at @stsaviource.

SPECIAL MENTION

Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school Reception-Benjamin H, Class 1-Jesse, Class 2-Subhan, Class 3-Bailey, Class 4-Freddy, Class 5-Sabine & Isobelle H, Class 6-William



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Parents Evening 12th & 13th November

PTA NEWS

Non-uniform day – Friday 9th November – donations of bottles for the tombola at the Christmas Fayre Our next PTA meeting is Tuesday 30th October 6:30pm in school, all are welcome. Christmas Fayre – Saturday 8th December 11:30am-2pm



















